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PWC welcomes new members at annual member meeting
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Manhattan, NY On Wednesday, October 18, PWC New York held its annual member meeting at
Brickworks Design Studio. Incoming president, Schillivia Baptiste, presented her vision for the
upcoming year. We also welcomed four new board members: Raquel Diaz, Gia Mainiero, Laurie
Stanziale and Marilisa Stigliano.

New PWC NY board members:

Raquel Diaz, vice president and public sector market leader, Gilbane
Gia Mainiero, principal, Dattner Architects

Laurie Stanziale, construction law partner, Fox Rothschild

Marilisa Stigliano, VP project support and corporate operations, STV.

PWC New York is the founding chapter of Professional Women in Construction (PWC), a national
nonprofit organization founded in 1980 that seeks to support, advance, and connect women and
promote diversity within the architecture, engineering, construction (AEC) and related industries.
PWC’s members represent a broad spectrum of the industry that serves real estate owners,
developers, facilities and property managers and public agencies. They include general construction
and specialty contractors, architectural and engineering firms, environmental services, and
suppliers. PWC also draws representatives from the services sector: law and accounting firms,
insurance/surety and bonding companies, banks and financial services, graphic designers, printers,
computer consultants, travel agencies, marketing specialists and more. Membership is open to
professional women and men, private companies and public agencies in construction and allied
industries. If you or anyone you know is interested in joining Professional Women in Construction,
please email hello@pwcny.org.
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